
Friend’s of  the  

Chester Public Library 

Online Fundraiser 
November 1—December 4 

Who doesn’t love chocolate?  We will be selling 

See’s Candy online starting 

November 1. A portion of all 

sales will go directly to the 

Friend’s.  This is a contactless 

(all orders are shipped direct)/

Covid-19 free way to show your support for the 

 library and help the Friends.  Please share this link. 
https://www.yumraising.com/secure/

chesterpl_chester_public_library__friends99/candy?h=SteRom4117  

 

*Don’t forget about our other ongoing fundraiser—   

AMAZON SMILE! 


